CITY OF HEBRON ESTATES
AUGUST 6, 2002

PRESENT: MAYOR RICKETTS, COMMISSIONERS FRALEY, MUIR, MURPHY,
TUCKER, ATTORNEY MARK EDISON, PIONEER NEWS SARAH BAKER, EMILY
HURST AND 3 GUESTS.

MINUTES: MOTION WAS MADE BY COMM. TUCKER AND SECONDED BY COMM.
MURPHY; MOTION PASSED 4/0.

BILLS: MOTION WAS MADE BY COMM. MURPHY AND SECONDED BY COMM.
TUCKER; MOTION PASSED 4/0.

OLD BUSINESS: MAYOR RICKETTS CHECKED ON POSSIBLY PUTTING A DROP BOX
SOME WHERE IN HEBRON ESTATES. MAYOR RICKETTS SAID THAT THE POST
OFFICE SAID THAT THERE WAS ONE AT THE SHELL STATION ON PRESTON HWY.

CHECKED ON THE CITY SIGN IT HAS NOT BEEN PUT UP YET. MAYOR STATED
THAT HE WOULD LEAVE A MESSAGE ABOUT THE SIGN NOT BEING PUT UP. HE
ALSO STATED THAT THE FAIR SIGN IS DOWN.

COMM. TUCKER LED A DISCUSSION AND GAVE AN UPDATE ON THE WATER
SITUATION. HE SAID THAT ACCORDING TO RALPH MCCORD WE SHOULD HAVE
ABOUT 60 POUNDS MORE PRESSURE. THE WATER COMPANY’S PLANS INCLUDE
INSTALLING MORE WATER MAINS.

COMM. MUIR BROUGHT UP THE HOLE ON SCENIC TRAIL. MAYOR RICKETTS SAID
THAT HE WOULD STOP BY THE COUNTY’S GARAGE AND GET SOME COAL TO PUT
INIT.

COMM. MURPHY LED THE DISCUSSION ON THE SIGN APPROVAL FROM MARC
KISER. MAYOR RICKETTS SAID THAT HE DID NOT THINK THAT MARC HAD A
PROBLEM WITH US PUTTING UP A SIGN. COMM. MURPHY BROUGHT IN SOME SIGN
FONTS EXAMPLES. THE SIGN WOULD SAY CITY OF HEBRON ESTATES ADDRESS,
AND PHONE NUMBERS.

COMM. TUCKER TALKED WITH THE OWNERS OF NALLY MORTGAGE COMPANY.
THEY MOVED THE BIG SIGN FORM THE FRONT OF THE BUILDING.

MAYOR RICKETTS TALKED ABOUT CLERK HURST RECEIVING THE MOWING
AMOUNT FROM BURKE REALTY. THE MAYOR SAID THAT SHE WOULD BRING IT
UP AT THE NEXT MEETING.

COMM. MURPHY LED A DISCUSSION ON THE JOHN HARPER ACCESS. ATTORNEY
EDISON STATED THAT BECAUSE OF THE SEWER PLANT THE HIGHWAY
DEPARTMENT COULD ADD THE ACCESS TO JOHN HARPER.

COMM. MURPHY LED A DISCUSSION ON THE SEWER PROBLEM. BETTY DISNEY
ON PAULA LANE CALLED ABOUT THE SEWER 1S STILL LEAKING STUFF. COMM.
TUCKER SAID THAT IT MUST BE BAD IF IT IS STILL DOING IT EVEN WITH OUT
RAIN. COMM. TUCKER HAD SUGGESTED THAT IT MIGHT BE A NEIGHBOR ACROSS
THE STREET. COMM. MURPHY SAID THAT THE STATE EPA DETERMINED THAT IT
WAS THE SYSTEM AT THE SCHOOL THAT WAS RELEASING THE SLIME,
ACCORDING TO ATTORNEY EDISON THE NEW SYSTEM SHOULD BE IN PLACE.

NEW BUSINESS: COMM. MURPHY ASKED WHO IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THE PAINT
ON THE STREET LIGHTS. MAYOR RICKETTS SAID THAT LG&E IS RESPONSIBLE



FOR THE UP KEEP ON THE LIGHTS. COMM. MURPHY SAID THAT SHE WOULD CALL
TO GET THEM FIXED.

GUEST WANTED INFORMATION ON RECYCLABLE PICK-UP. SHE ASKED THE
GARBAGE MAN AND THEY TOLD HER THAT THE CITY HAD TO PASS AN
ORDINANCE. COMM. TUCKER ASKED WHO YOU USE. COMM. MURPHY SAID SHE
HAS ASKED HER GARBAGE COMPANY AND THEY TOLD HER WE DO NOT DO THAT
BECAUSE YOU CAN TAKE IT TO SHEPHERDSVILLE. MAYOR RICKETS LED A
DISCUSSION ON LIMITING THE NUMBER OF GARBAGE TRUCKS.

COMM. MURPHY LED A DISCUSSION ON THE BURKE COMMERCIAL PROPERTY.
COMM. MURPHY SAID THAT SHE WILL WAIT UNTIL NOVEMBER TO SEND OUT
COMPLAINT BECAUSE HE WAS 6 MONTHS BEHIND.

COMM. MURPHY ASKED IF WE COULD SEND A LETTER ABOUT THE PROPERTY
NEEDS TO BE CUT ON TONY LANE AND EAST HEBRON LANE BECAUSE IT IS
BLOCKING THE VIEW.

MOTION WAS MADE TO ADJOURN BY COMM. MURPHY AND SECONDED COMM.

TUCKER; PASSED 4/0.
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